
Minutes of Neighbourhood  Plan Meeting on 7th November at 7pm. 

 

There were no apologies for absence 

 

There were no members of the public present 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved. 

 

Grant, 

 

In the absence of Mark Bloomfield it was not possible to discuss all the details.  However the 

Chairman confirmed that a grant application had been made. It was for £7,000 but it was 

suggested that the cost, including printing was likely to be in the region of £10,000 and so 

would mean a further grant application later. The Chairman to check on this and get a copy of 

the application.  The company which will complete the report had not yet been appointed. 

 

The next meeting to be held on 5th December at 7pm. 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.30pm 


